
Beautification Report: 

• Members consist of Linda Proctor, Paul Bistany & Jules Champoux. 
• Tasks for Committee Members to brainstorm/complete: 
• Mural Projects moves forward with DERKZ 

o We have met with DERKZ at Kona Sushi alongside the owners of Kona Sushi & 
Roma & Associates to discuss the process and the creative aspects to ensure all 
parties are on the same page. 

o Derkz has informed us that his timeline for the execution of these mural projects 
will be at the beginning of Spring 2023. Kona Sushi’s building will be first, with 
Roma & Associates building to follow. Kona Sushi is looking to tie in the mural 
with their Grand Opening celebrations. 

o Derkz is working on remeasuring these walls in order to requote us since the old 
quote that we were initially given has measurements for the original walls we 
chose and incorrect measurements of the ones we currently have secured. Once 
we get this new quote, we can send it off to the Town for them to send to My 
Main Street in order to received our $10,000.00 grant.  

o Derkz is looking over the mural agreement and we are awaiting his signature on 
both agreements for Kona Sushi and Roma & Associates. 

o Both parties would like to add historical Tecumseh features to their walls. 
o Derkz has informed our Coordinator that he is getting started on meeting with 

Kona Sushi to discuss designs at a private meeting and will have a first rendering 
to us shortly.   
 

• Next on the committees plans for future discussion: 
o Tasks for Committee Members to brainstorm/complete: 

• Working on coming up with some more beautification projects for our 
area after the mural projects are complete in 2023. 


